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e draft interim bill set cut in the progreéss report does impact 

on existing labour relations. If, despite the views expressed 

above, it is decided that th should go forward in approxi- 
mately the present form, ents on particular provisions 

‘are as follows: 

(1) Enforcement (Section 1 of the draft chapter) 

The NMC believes that the best method of preserving existing sta- 
‘tutory rights is to stipulate in the interim Bill that it will 
operate vertically only, or at least that the labour provisions 
will operate in this way. It is probable that full consensus on 

this issue will be reached at the NMC meeting of 6 July. 

'@@(2) Equality (Section 2 of the draft interim bill) 

The Bill should not impede any current or future labour law which 

seeks to promote equa y and to redress discrimination. The 
‘section appears to accommodate these concerns. We suggest, how- 
ever, that the guarantee of 'equal benefit' under the law is un- 
attainable in the immediate future. 

(3) Servitude and Forced Labour (Section 7) 

We believe this section is in order. 

44)‘ Freedom of Asscciation (Section 12) 

Section 12(1) may be interpreted to outlaw any infringement of 
the right to dissociate. This may in consequence invalidate pro- 
'visions of the Labour Relations Act providing for and regulating 
closed shops, as well as non-statutory closed shops (which are 
subject to scrutiny by the unfair labour practice remedy). Fur- 
thermore, the section may threaten existing collective bargaining 
arrangements in terms of which industrial a ments are extended 

to non-parties. 

In order to protect the status guo (which is under review by the 
NMC) we would suggest the addition of the limitations clause set 
out in par 8 below. 

(5) Access to Court (Section 18) 

‘We would suggest that this section be-amended to read: 

" 'Every person shall have the right to have legal claims deter- 
‘mined By a court of law or an independent and impartial tribu- 
genal ' ; 

Economic disputes, ie disputes over wages and working conditions 
are not readily justiciable. On the contrary, our systems of la- 
bour law assume that disputes ihterest will be determined by 
a process of bargaining supported by a recourse te economic po* 
wer. The current section 18 undermines an employer{s freedom to 
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